
 

 

Request for Letters from Servicemembers: "Last Letters Home" – A Call for Remembrance 

The Northampton Veterans Advisory Commission is gathering personal letters written by 
service members during times of war. These letters offer a unique and poignant glimpse into 
the experiences of those who served, capturing both the personal and historic moments of 
their time in service. 

If you have a letter from a loved one who served, we invite you to share it with us in 
remembrance of their courage and sacrifice. By sharing these letters, we honor their stories 
and ensure that their voices continue to resonate for generations to come. 

These letters will be read at the Northampton Township Memorial Day ceremony on Monday, 
May 26, 2025, at 9:00 am at Dembowski Memorial Park. Please submit copies of the letters, 
along with any relevant details (such as the servicemember's name, rank, and the war they 
served in) to Lisa Russo at lrusso@nhtwp.org by May 1, 2025, or for questions call 215-357-
6800 x201. Letters may also be dropped at the Township Administration Building, 55 Township 
Road, Richboro, PA 18954. 

We appreciate your participation in this special remembrance project, ensuring that the stories 
and sacrifices of these heroes are never forgotten. 

 


